
 

URGENT NOTICE 

 

In view with the increasing number of positive COVID-19 cases and in line with 

the decision of Malaysian Government on the Implementation of Movement 

Control Order throughout the country, we regret to inform that upcoming 

EduLink Education Roadshows from 18 March (Wednesday) to 23 March 

(Monday) will be POSTPONED to a later date. Details will be updated 

accordingly. 

However, the Education Roadshow in Teluk Intan (1pm-5pm) on 17 March 2020 

at Grand Court Hotel will be carried on as usual.   

We regret for any inconvenience caused. Please stay healthy and safe during 

this critical period. 

For further study advice, you may contact our professional advisors: 

Nigell Hoh – 019-3868128 

Kaven Chua – 016-2571571 

Kit Lim – 016-6687877 

 


